
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
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UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:6961
ANSWERED ON:08.05.2015
FSSAI 
Patel Shri Dilip

Will the Minister of HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Food Safety and Standard Authority of India (FSSAI) has recently issued new guidelines to all the food manufacturing
companies relating to sale of new or enlisting proprietary food products in the country; 

(b) if so, the details thereof and the reasons therefor; 

(c) whether the Government/FSSAI has held consultation with various stakeholders before issuing such guidelines; and 

(d) if so, the reaction of the various stakeholders in this regard?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE (SHRI JAGAT PRAKASH NADDA) 

(a): No such guidelines have been issued recently by the Food Safety and Standards Authority of India. 

(b) to (d): Does not arise. 


	GOVERNMENT OF INDIA  HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE LOK SABHA
	Answer

